
Dr. Chris Lowe, 

4, Rolleston Drive,  

Wallasey. 

Wirral 

CH45 6XG 

9th July 2024 

 

De4ar Sir/Madam, 

 

I write to confirm that Desiree Quillope has worked for me in the capacity of domestic helper since July 

2017. At the time we were living in Hong Kong with my family. Des’s duties including childcare, light 

household duties, shopping etc. Des had been recommended to us by her previous employer who were 

leaving Hong Kong. We had 2 children at the time of her employment, aged 10 and 4. Both my wife and I 

worked full time, so it was important we employed someone we could trust, and was able to care for 

our children when were not at home. 

The first impression I got was extremely positive, she was polite, happy and confident, and as she came 

recommended by friends of ours, and she seemed to meet our expectations, we employed her, initially 

on a 2-year contract, but we renewed the contract every 2 years until we left Hong Kong in April 2024. 

Since then, she has been employed for a period of 3 months with us in the UK. 

Des was always positive and helpful. She has a caring nature, and our children loved her. During the first 

year of employment, our youngest child was born, and Des’s role then included caring for our new baby. 

Des was very diligent and supportive, and very caring. She developed loving relationships with our 

children and she cared for them when they were poorly. During such time, she obviously had to show 

her caring nature, and be able to administer medicine as prescribed.  

She is trustworthy and honest, handling money and valuables with the same degree of trust as she did 

with our children. I have no hesitation recommended her for employment as a Health Care Assistant. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. CWG LOWE 

chriswglowe@hotmail.com      
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